From: cindly holl <

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 12:01 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 148

Iam a single RN if the cost of living increases so should my paycheck. I live pay to pay now. I budget wisely. I
will not be able to do so if Bill148 gets passed. I am seriously considering moving to Edmonton where they
treat their health workers with respect!

Sincerely Cynthia Hall RN

Sent from Samsung tablet





